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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 
To: Phillip Ellis 

cc:  Patti Zellner; Kimberley Pena 
Subject: 090000-OT - PEF Confidential Documents for TYSP Review 

Wednesday, May 20,2009 821 AM 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk’s Office will return confidential DNs 02899-09 and 03682-09 back to 
Progress. 

From: Phillip Ellis 
Sent: Wednesday, May 20,2009 8:16 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Patti Zellner 
Subject: PEF Confidential Documents for TYSP Review 

The following confidential documents related to the undocketed Review of the Ten Year Site Plans can be returned to source. My 
apologies for previous confusion regarding the disposition of these documents. 

02899-09 - Progress (Burnett) - (CONFIDENTIAL) Portions of responses to staffs 2009 TYSP supplemental data request dated 
2/23/09. [x-ref. DN 03682-091 

03682-09 - Progress (Burnett) - (CONFIDENTIAL) Certain information provided in response to staffs 2009 TYSP supplemental 
data request submitted on 4/1/09. [x-ref. DN 02899-091 

- Phillip Ellis (850-413-6626) 

5/20/2009 


